
SCC Meeting Minutes 12/1/23

● Desiree opened the meeting with safe walking route discussion. Melanie’s 
safety concern is out of Majestic Elementary’s jurisdiction and Desiree will 
work with neighborhood communities to maintain private property

● F/U on discussion from last PTA’s meeting regarding aggressive children, 
foul language, and general safety concern on the sidewalks and catwalk. 
Discussion regarding jurisdictional responsibility and jr. high students 

○ Marianne will contact the junior high to create awareness among 
their administration regarding this issue 

● Stephanie provided an update on UDOT safety discussions. Discussion on 
no left turn out of Majestic. The district would need to pay for this 

○ Folks turning left off of Redwood into the school and parents turning 
left out of the school back on to Redwood pose multiple safety 
concerns

○ Kids walking across Majestic’s driveway is also very concerning
○ Marianne provided context that Jr high kids are not to supposed to 

cross the Majestic driveway opening, and follow their jr high safe 
walking route

○ City council meeting on 12/4 to rezone Drake Lane to remove the 
55+ requirement and allow families potentially with children

○ Marianne will call District to relay concerns, questions, and 
discussions

● Motion to continue to looking into changing driveway
○ Motioned by Natalie, Seconded by Desiree

● Approve last meeting’s notes
○ Motioned by Stephanie, Seconded by Desiree

● Marianne brought school community council fundraiser up for discussion
○ January/February chocolate fundraiser, candygram activity  
○ PTA will do their fundraiser in April

● Motion to adjourn, motion seconded


